
Proposed Green Waste and Recyclable Amended Bid Process

o Letter will be issued bV L2/L5/75 advising all the vendors that after further consideration that
the City is rescinding its' letter dated [ ] and has decided to reinitiate the formal bid process

for RFP #xxxxxxx. The letter will also advise the vendors that there is no need to submit any

additional information at this time, but that the City will only be seeking alternative bids from
vendors whose proposals either reduced the cost of service or provided net new revenues to
the City as well as any additional parameters set forth by the Council on 721t7 /L5.

o Over the next week staff will work with the Council President to develop the criteria and manner

in which proposals would be to scored/ranked.

o Staff will return to Council on 72177 /I5 with proposed alternatives in which bids could be

structu red:

o Bidders can bid on both green waste and recyclables, but limited to only half of the
material/tonnage for each of the services

o Bidders would not be allowed to bid on both green waste and recyclables and would

only be bidding to process half of the material for the service

o A second letter will be issued on t2/t8/75 to qualified vendors requesting alternative proposals

based on Council direction and additional information that may be required based on the
criteria set forth by the Council.

o A consultant will be hired to assist staff in reviewing the proposals, including interviews with
each of the potential bidders. Bids will be scored/ranked based on the bid alternatives and

criteria approved by Council

o Staff will return to Council on January 28th with recommendations
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